



HELP KEEP OUR EIGHBORHHOD BRIGHT AND SAFE!

Please remember to keep your gate light on after dark. It lights the way and makes our neighborhood look very pretty at night.

Mid-September Brings Lovely Tucson Weather

Say goodbye to the monsoon storms, 🛂 nasty humidity, lightning and scary loud thunder which typically begin around July 4th and last through mid-September. Say hello to more moderate temperatures. Mid-September through November generally reward residents with dry days in the 70s, 80s & 90s and nights in the 40s, 50s & 60s. This is a wonderful time to get out and take those healthy outdoor walks and jogs! Go alone, take your dog, or walk with a friend. A good route to take is starting at the entrance of the Villas, then down Camino de Oeste all the way to the end of Lessing Lane. The whole trip up and back is approximately one-half mile total and takes about 10-15 minutes to complete. If you do it twice a day you've accomplished 1 full mile! Top it off with a nice cold glass of ice water when you get home and you're good to go!



Do You Know Where Your Cat is?

(when you're not around) Loose Cat on Joanna Drive

There have been complaints about a male cat hanging around and going into other people's yards on Joanna Drive, and he's also been seen wandering as far as Carolanne Dr. If this is your cat please be a responsible pet owner and a good neighbor and keep him safely indoors. Your neighbors will thank you and so will your cat! Please know that most cats who are not secured indoors end up being caught by bobcats and coyotes then killed and dragged into the desert wash—a terrible fate for a beloved pet. A good idea is to enclose your patio—or—just keep your cat indoors. THANK YOU!

Contacts:



HOA BOARD:

President:

Gene Fanning 579-1671

Vice President:

Stan Astemborski 572-1723

Secretary: Monique Alponte

744-8376 ygfs@yahoo.com

Treasurer:

Stan Astemborski 572-1723

Architectural Committee:

Monica Medina

Landscape Committee:

Gene & Jo Ann Fanning,

Monique Alponte

Landscaping Issues: Call Jo Ann (579-1671)

DCC&R:

Stan Astemborski 572-1723

Social & Welcome Committee:

Monique, Fran, Sharon Shorr

Newsletter Contributors: Gene

Editor: MoniQue

Manager:

ADAM, LLC

Paul Gready, Manager

516 E. Fort Lowell Rd

Tucson, AZ 85705

Tel: 624-1206, Ext. 313

Fax: 388-4944

Email: Paul@AdamLLL.com

Oct 20th 7pm

Next Board Meeting: Mon, Oct 20 @ 7pm

(Please note there will not be a meeting in Sept)
Meetings are normally held the 3rd Monday of each month at:

Countryside Community Center 9151 N Bald Eagle, Tucson AZ 85742 Tel: 744-4614

All Homeowners in the Villas are welcome

DISCLAIMER: These services were submitted by homeowners in the Villas. Per ARS 33-1811 these listings in no way benefit any member of the board of directors or any person related to them, nor does the association endorse these services.



Handyman

Complete Homecare

Jim: 955-4351

All types of home repair, painting, stucco, utility doors & more

House Cleaning, Etc.

Services by Sally: 219-4085

Superior housecleaning, reliable, flexible, reasonable rates, references; windows, pet care, errands, & more

The Villas Paint Scheme & Specifications are posted on the Villas' website. If you have more questions please call Gene (579-1671)



Landscaping

Perfect Landscaping Marvin: 867-1902

Tree, vegetation trimming, sprinklers

Newsletter:

Submissions & Ideas are always welcome!

Email to:

ygfs@yahoo.com

or drop in HOA mailbox or call Monique

744-8376

Computer Repair

Rent-a-TechieComes to Your House

Matt: 790-0279

mgarrett@rent-a-techie.com

HOA Mailbox: Located at 4879 Doria Dr Suggestion box (not for payments)



The Villas' website:

www.CountrysideVillas.Wordpress.com